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School Council 
School Council’s monthly meeting will be held February 17th virtually 6:30-8:00 p.m. Looking 
forward to hearing from our Council in their advisory capacity. 

Kindergarten Virtual Open House 
If you have a kindergarten age student ready to start kindergarten this year (turning 5 years of 
age by December 31, 2021) please join us tonight for our virtual Open House. The link to the 
open house can be found on Copperhaven School’s website. 

February is Kindness Month  
We have named February as Kindness Month. Each morning we read a kindness quote to 
encourage our community to think about what it means to be kind. We have also provided heart 
sticky notes to classrooms and are encouraging students to notice a kindness demonstrated by a 
peer or staff member and jot it down on the note. Notes are posted on the upper and lower 
gathering area walls and one daily shared on announcements.  

Pink, Purple or Red Shirt Day is February 24th. We invite our community to wear a shirt to 
celebrate and reinforce the idea of being kind to one another.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

2021-2022 School Registration--New and Returning Students  
Registration for the 2021-2022 school year will be open from February 8th to March 25th.  The 
deadline allows Parkland School Division to determine the eligibility of bus pass applicants, the 
routing of buses, bus pass production and data verification before the summer break while 
schools are still operating. Returning students' families that meet the deadline will ensure that 
they have a bus pass processed and delivered before they leave for summer vacation. Advanced 
registration helps schools plan and staff accurately for the upcoming school year, as well.  

● Parents/Guardians of ​Returning Students​ will receive a link directly to their email 
inboxes to complete the registration process using a returning student form. 

● Parents/Guardians of ​New Students​ go to Parkland School Division’s website to register 
with a link to a separate  'new student form'. 

 

Kindergarten Open Houses will be held on the following dates: 

● French Immersion Kindergarten Open House - Tuesday February 9, 2021 
● English Kindergarten Open House - Wednesday, February 17, 2021 

Open Houses this year will be Virtual events in keeping with COVID restrictions and the health 
and safety of students and staff. Planning is currently underway and more information will be 
posted as it becomes available. 

 

The Boundary Ridge Association 
Hot Lunch Program Information at the link below: 

https://copperhaven.hotlunches.net/admin/ 

 

 

 

 

 

https://copperhaven.hotlunches.net/admin/

